
Friday, April 11
th

, 

Dear All-Star Parents, 

 

We are reading our last chapter book for the year in class.  It is called “Tales of a 

4
th

 Grade Nothing” by Judy Blume.  We could use your help.  In the first chapter of our 

book, the main character’s (Peter) dad does an advertisement for the “Juicy-O” company.  

We are going to make our own version of this beverage in class.  If you could have your 

child bring in ONE type/can of juice or soft drink by Monday, April 14
th

 that would be 

great.  We then are going to create our own new type of drink, create an advertisement 

for the drink, and record it.  Thank you for your help in advanced by helping us out. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Clanton 

 


